
This bill is very misguided because the county clerks have too much to do on Election Day to vet new registrations. They must 
conduct the business already at hand in the office with list ballots, questions to be answered etc. to leave the office and hunt down 
an address to make sure this new registration is legal & find proof that the person had lived in this jurisdiction for the required 
number of days. 
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